
Burlington Infant School 

 
Photography/Video Consent Form 

 

As a school, we sometimes take photographs and videos of pupils.  We use these to 

support teaching and learning and to celebrate events and achievements that have 

taken place in school.  All images and videos taken are held in line with the school’s 

retention schedule. 
 

How do we use photographs or videos taken of your child? 
 

Group and individual photographs are used for internal displays, teaching resources, 

school documents and parent handbooks.  The child(s) first and last name and year 

group, where required, may be used on an internal display board in the classroom or 

around school. 

 

Group and individual photographs which are going to be used in the school newsletter, 

school publications or published online, will NOT name your child, unless we 

specifically request your consent. 

 

We allow parents and other family members to take photographs during special 

school events such as Sport’s Day, on the understanding that these are for personal 

use only.  We request that parents/carers do not post any images that include other 

children on social media. 

 

The school will always use your child’s image in line with UK Data Protection 

Laws.  You have a number of rights in relation to how we use your child’s image 

and you can withdraw your consent at any time.  To do this you can contact the 

school by email at; burlington.infants@eastriding.gov.uk (Please note: this will 

not apply to material already published). 

 

Please complete the following form. This will be reviewed at appropriate 

intervals to ensure that you remain happy with the consent given. 

 

 

 

 

 



Please tick all items that you give your consent for: 

I am happy for the school to take photos of my child. Yes  

 

No             

 

I am happy for the school to take videos of my child for teaching 

and learning purposes. 

Yes  

 

No             

 

I am happy for photos of my child to appear in the local 

newspaper (may also be uploaded to the Newspapers Facebook) 

Yes  

 

No             

 

I am happy for photos of my child to be used on the school 

Facebook Page. (Children are never named) 

Yes  

 

No             

 

I am happy for photos of my child to be used on the school 

Twitter Feed.  (Children are never named) 

Yes  

 

No             

 

I am happy for photos of my child to be used on the school 

website. 

Yes  

 

No             

 

I am happy for photos of my child to be used in printed school 

materials, for example the school prospectus, which is published 

on the school website.  

Yes  

 

No             

 

I am happy for the school to use videos of my child for 

promotional purposes, such as on the school website. 

Yes  

 

No             

 

I am happy for photos of my child to be used for internal 

displays in school. 

Yes  

 

No             

 

I am happy for photos of my child to be used in the school 

newsletter, which is published on the school website and 

Facebook Page. 

Yes  

 

No             

 

I am happy for my child to have an on-line Tapestry Learning 

Journal (please see separate sheet) 

Yes 

 

No             

 

 

To find further information about how the school uses your information and 

your rights, please visit https://burlingtoninfants.org.uk to view the school’s 

Privacy Policy.  

Child’s Name  

Parent/Guardian name  

Signature  

Date  

 


